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House Committee Denies Cut of 

Congressional Office Budgets 
(Washington, DC) – The House Rules Committee denied U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) amendment to cut members of Congress’s budgets by $51 million.  
“Fiscal responsibility should be a bipartisan value.  I am extremely disappointed that the majority party has refused allow consideration of my amendment to curb congressional spending.  As businesses are forced to cut jobs, Congress has increased its own operating budget.  While Americans struggle to make ends meet, the majority party is creating more government.  Federal spending is out of control and Congress should do more than pay lip service fiscal responsibility,” said Heller.   
The Heller amendment would have prevented an eight percent ($51 million) increase in the Members’ Representational Allowances (office budgets) in the Legislative Branch Appropriations Act for fiscal year 2010 (H.R. 2918).  The amendment would keep the funding at FY2009 levels.  
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